
Maine South Parents’ Scholarship Club (MSPSC) 
 

JOIN TODAY AT www.msparentsscholarshipclub.org 
 
Welcome Hawk Parents!  High School is an exciting time for your child, yet can be a time of 
disconnect as a parent.  The Maine South Parents’ Scholarship Club is a non-profit 501-c3 
organization for all parents that benefits all Maine South students.  Our purpose is to: 

• Connect, educate and help parents navigate through the stages of Maine South 
• Award scholarships to graduating seniors – students are evaluated on their involvement in 

the community, clubs, sports, employment, etc., and not solely on grades 
 

Throughout the club’s history, MSPSC has touched the lives of over 1,600 seniors.  Last year, 
35 students were each awarded a $1,000 scholarship to help with their educational expenses!   
 
Sampling of activities offered throughout the year: 

• Member Socials (9/12 - 7pm at Beer on the Wall) 
• Informational parent meetings (We partner with MS administration on several 

events - See Parent Academy Schedule) 
• Annual Girlfriend Gala Fundraiser (11/8 at Harp & Fiddle) 
• Finals Breakfast Bar for students (during finals when cafeteria is closed) 
• Local area Restaurant Nights (3-4 nights per year – 9/4 Chipotle 4-8pm) 
• Assist with Teacher Appreciation week 
 

Join to have a chance to win a magnificent Maine South Basket to be raffled off in November.  
We look forward to connecting with you! 
 

Pay dues online via Paypal at our website 
www.msparentsscholarshipclub.org   

(Or make checks payable to MSPSC and send with this form to: 
Maine South High School, 1111 S. Dee Rd., Park Ridge, IL 60068) 

 
Enclosed is $40 for my tax-deductible dues    
  
Name:       Cell Phone:      
Email *:              
Student(s) at Maine South: Freshman     Sophomore     Junior     Senior  

*We contact members primarily by e-mail, so please provide your e-mail address. 
 

For more information please visit our website at: www.msparentsscholarshipclub.org. Any 
questions, contact us at admin@msparentsscholarshipclub.org 
 
 
MSPSC Board Presidents - Kris Purtell and Dawn Baumann 


